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Date: Monday, 23 August 2021 8:31:33 PM

To the Secretariat,

I write to offer our full support of a Telstra tower to be erected in the Ilparpa area, Alice Springs, NT.

Of late, there has been some debate on the topic, but the fact remains that currently, reliable high speed internet
is not an option for residents of this area.

It remains a frustration, as the world we live in demands more and more online functions.

We have lived in Alice Springs for nearly ten years and have been residents of Ilparpa since earlier this year.
We do look forward to some progress on this project, and fully support an installation of a tower, or for even
further discussions to look alternative sites to gain the same effect.

Kind regards,

Michael & Catherine Jarman





